
Council Seeks Applicants for 2006-2007 Membership  

If you are interested in issues related to the management and coordination of geographic 
information and related technologies across Minnesota, then consider applying for membership 
on the 2006-2007 Minnesota Governor's Council on Geographic Information. Membership 
requires a commitment from September 2006 through June 2007 for both council and committee 
involvement. Members represent government, higher education and the private sector. 
Completed applications will be accepted through June 27, 2006. 

Open appointment application forms and more information about the process are available on the 
Secretary of State website 
(www.sos.state.mn.us/home/index.asp?page=110) or by calling their office at 651-297-5845. 
Please visit the council's website (www.gis.state.mn.us) to learn more about the council and its 
mission. Contact council staff for information about the council or the annual appointment process 
at 651-201-2491 or gis.council@state.mn.us. 
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